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AGE-FRIENDLY COMMUNITY PLAN UPDATE

C. Dillon Accessibility Co-ordinator provided an update concerning the Age-Friendly Committee Plan project.
She advised that the plan is being presented to the Executive Management Team at the end of January and
that she will report back to the Committee with an update once more information becomes available.
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